
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 6/10/2013 1:11:26 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Thank you! 

Michael 

You are very welcome. Also, thank you for the special shout out for 
note to his supervisor so he can get some kudos. 

Redacte 
a 

Yes, I would love to see the photos so please forward the file. Lastly, 
the slide deck to you soon. Thanks again. 

Redact 
ed 

I forwarded your 

is going to send 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 11:00 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); 
Subject: Thank You! 

Redacted 

John, Redacted 

I wanted to thank you all very much for the EXCELLENT tour of Humboldt last Friday. In 
particular, Redacted deserves special kudos for putting together such an 
informative morning and connecting so many dots. 

Please extend my thanks to all of the folks at the site - especially Loren, Mark and Steven, for 
devoting so much time to our group. It is evident how much pride they take in the thoughtful 
decommissioning and in the very complicated take down puzzle. The project is in very capable 
hands. 

I took a bunch of interesting photos and will be happy to send you a link to them, if interested. 
Speaking of information sharing, it would be great if I could get a copy of the overview slide 
deck that we used in the morning for me to pass on to Commissioner Ferron. 
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Many thanks again 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 
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